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IXONOS AND THE CITY OF VANTAA HAVE CONCLUDED A 1.878 MILLION EURO FRAME 
AGREEMENT 
 
  
Ixonos Plc (“Ixonos”) and the City of Vantaa have concluded a framework agreement concerning 
development of digital services. Ixonos has, for the duration of the Agreement, undertaken to pro-
vide the City of Vantaa with service design and graphic user interface design services later sepa-
rately ordered by the City of Vantaa.    
  
The Agreement will remain in force for until year 2020. The value of the services provided by Ix-
onos to the City of Vantaa amount to EUR 1.878 million. 
 
The City of Vantaa is the fourth largest city in Finland and it’s services reach more than 200 000 
citizens. The city is a forerunner in developing digital services for the communal sector and the 
service development is carried out in a unique way by utilizing agile methods and involving end 
users. 
 
Ixonos’ CEO Sami Paihonen: “We are very glad about having concluded the framework agreement 
concerning development of digital services with The City of Vantaa. Together with the City of Van-
taa we get an opportunity to act as forerunners in the digitalisation of the communal sector and 
create future services for citizens.” 
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